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The following project is weather permitting: 
 
US-59/SH-2 bridge replacement projects begins Monday in Craig 
County 
 
A $5.4 million project to replace the US-59/SH-2 bridges over Russell Creek and Elm 
Creek in Craig County is scheduled to begin Monday. These bridges are located about 
a mile south of the Kansas state line. 
 
The project also includes constructing wider highway lanes in this corridor, with some 
areas built on a new alignment. There will not be an immediate impact to traffic during 
the first stages of work, however drivers should be alert to crews and equipment in this 
area.  

The overall project is expected to complete in fall 2015. 
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